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NOTIFICATION
DATE : 31 May 2021
TO ALL : REGISTERED VALUERS, APPRAISERS, ESTATE AGENTS,

PROPERTY MANAGERS AND PROBATIONERS

Dear Sir/fMadam

LOCKDOWN - 1 TO 14 JUNE 2021

“In compliance with the Government's 14-Days Resticted Movement Order
('lockdown'} that will be implemented nationwide from 1 to 14 June 2021, the Board
will be closed during this period and will only resume operations as normal on 15 June
2021 or any other further date that the Government may gnnounce. All events that
has been scheduled during this period has been cancelled ill further notice from the
Board.

During this period of lockdown, the Registrants and the public are advised to
communicate with the Board via e-mail at info@lppeh.gov.my should the need arise.
Receipts will only be issued for online payments after the lockdown has been liffed.

Please be guided accordingly.

STAY SAFE!
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